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20th September 2024 

 

 

 

Staffing PT Update 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

As you may already be aware, Miss Griffiths and Miss McGinlay will both soon be 

starting their maternity leave. Following recent recruitment, we are delighted to let 

you know that Mrs Zoe Gordon (currently Prinicipal Teacher at Springfield & Low 

Port Primary Schools and Bonnytoun ELC) will join the team as Acting Principal 

Teacher from Monday 21st October.  

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Emma Ballantyne 

Quality Improvement Officer 

 

 Parkhead Primary School 

             Harburn Road 
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      West Lothian 
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